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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks— 92.74% 

Chestnuts– 92.72% 

Sycamores– 95.30% 

Redwoods– 91.77% 

Whole school– 93.13% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   ‘This week we have been doing colour mixing, 
reading a book called; ‘Sparks In The Sky’, learning about 2D shapes and 
going on a shape hunt!’ - Hana Z 
 
Chestnuts:   ‘This week we have been making poppies out of red and 
green card and paper straws. We also made up our own poems for 
Remembrance Day.’ -Shelby  
 
 
Sycamores:   ‘This week we have been making eco-friendly Christmas 
cards! Today, in maths, we did subtraction and in English we’ve been 
learning about Romulus and Remus!’ - Darsh 
 
 
Redwoods:  ‘This week we have been dividing and multiplying by the 
power of 10 in maths. In English we have been completing our story writing, 
ask us what they are about!’ - Paul 
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Diary Dates 

 Wednesday 13th November– Individual 

School Photos. Families welcome from 

8:30-9:00am 

 Wednesday 20th November– our first 

parent and toddler group, all welcome! 

 22nd November—KS1 Sports Festival 

TBC 

 27th November—Roman day for 

Sycamores 

 9th Dec—EYFS trip to Pennywell Farm. 

 9th Dec– Parents Forum: 9:30 am in the 

hall. 

 

Awards 

Attendance– Chestnuts 

Random Act of Kindness– May 

House Cup– Dart 

Playground Award– Star 

 

  

Star Learners 

Oaks– Leo 

Chestnuts– Penny 

Sycamores– Lexie-Mai 

Redwoods– Wednesday 

Whole School News 
What a week! We were interviewed by BBC Radio Devon about of Eco Poppies, well done to our fabulous eco warriors! 

We will keep thinking about how we can; reduce, reuse and recycle. 

——— 

On 9th December I will be hosting a ‘parent forum’ which is going to be a time to share our school improvement plans, 

future developments and ask for your ideas. Please come along at  9:30 am. 

——— 

I would like to say a huge thank you to Neil (Archie’s Dad) who has kindly been sorting out the overgrown plants on the 

front playground, I’m sure he’d appreciate some help if anyone can spare the time.  Another thank you goes out to Ann 

(Mrs Sutton’s Mum!) who knitted the beautiful poppies we have been selling! Your ongoing support is invaluable. 

——— 

Please see our website (under the Admissions Page) for the School Admission Arrangements and Education 

Transport Policy 2021-22.  You can comment on the DCC website. 


